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Dear Parents 

We will record the Infant Nativity tomorrow and will either create a DVD for each family 

or upload to a secure YouTube site.  We will keep you informed. 

The children have been working really hard and I know it will be amazing! 

Wednesday 15th December 

PARTY DAY 

This year we will be doing things slightly differently for Party Day.  The children can still 

come to school in their party clothes and they will have a day full of fun and games.   

We are asking individual families to send in with their child(ren) snacks for the party. 

If you wish for your child(ren) to have snacks please send in:- 

 A drink 

 A packet of crisps or popcorn 

 A chocolate bar or biscuit 

Please remember you are only sending in food for your child(ren).  

Thursday 16th December 

We break up for the Christmas Holidays at 1:30pm. Please do not be late. 

Your child(ren) will bring home a Christmas Newsletter on Thursday. 

Let us reflect upon these words from Thessalonians,  as we continue to work together 

so that we may all safely reach the end of this term - “Therefore encourage one 

another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” Thessalonians 5:11. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss S J Griffin 

Wednesday 15th 

December 

Come to school in 

your party clothes. 


